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Theme: 
Christmas 

 
Introductions: 

Rectangle and the letter Bb 
 

Language: 
During the next couple of weeks we will be talking about Christmas!  We will read some 

Christmas stories and we will be singing Christmas songs as well.  We will also be introducing 
the shape rectangle and the letter Bb.  If you have any Christmas book, please feel free to bring 

them in for reading time. 
 

Song of the Week: 
 

 



     
 

Craft & Writing: 
Over the next few weeks we will begin working on papers to reinforce what we have learned 
and also to help us learn our new shape and letter!  We will also do some Christmas themed 

papers and projects to go along with our Christmas theme! 
 

Concept: 
We will be introducing new shelf jobs since we will be learning a new shape and letter.  We will 

also be continuing to work on reinforcing what we have learned by doing our shelf jobs. 
 

Motor: 
We will be creating an obstacle course to help the children get up and moving.  We will also 

take out the tunnel and the rocking boat.   
 

Reminders: 
We do go outside during the winter (weather permitting).  Please make sure your child has all 

the winter gear to keep warm during outside time! 
 

Please join us for your child’s pajama party/holiday get together on Wednesday, December 12th 
at 6:15 here at school. 

 
We will be having our Christmas party on Friday, December 21st from 9:00-11:30.   

 
Have a great Holiday 

Miss Kristina  
 
 

 
 


